
 

CANTESOL AGM: 
A Networking Opportunity  

 

         As a valued member of CANTESOL, You are invited to attend the Annual 
General Meeting. This year we are happy to come together face-to-face again. 

 When:       Thursday 23 November, starts at 5pm 

 Where:      Ara Institute of Canterbury – Meet and Greet on the North Green,  
               next to G-Block, then L233 

 Activities:  Short and sweet AGM, networking, warmers, and inspiring teaching activities. 
        Dinner at 6.30pm  

 Benefits:     

• Networking  

• Fun  

• Certificate of Attendance 

 Costs:        Free for Members    
 
    Bubbles and snacks from 5pm 
    (Bring your own flute) 

 

You have to RSVP before 20 November, so 

we can get the catering right, also please indicate if 
you would like to stay for dinner. 

Bring a flute, cutlery, and a plate to eat from. 
 

RSVP to kerstin.dofs@ara.ac.nz 
 

 

 

To become a member, follow the instructions on this website: TESOLANZ | Join Us 

 

 

 

Look out for free 

parking in front of 

Ara, on Madras 

Street, also at the 

back of Ara, on 

Barbados and 

Coventry Street.  

 

https://www.tesolanz.org.nz/join-us/

